Year 3 Home Learning - Summer Week 2 — 29.4.20

Good morning Year 3,

We hope you have had a great week so far. As you know, we are working this week, from the
grid we sent you all on Friday.

We are now putting all the work for the week in a clearer grid to make it easier to see what needs
to be completed day by day. The three highlighted pieces are to upload to the Class

Dojo ‘Portfolio’, which we will then be able to give feedback on. We ask that you upload this
work no later than Friday please.

Only work uploaded via the ‘Portfolio’ tab can be given feedback as we do not access the
‘Messages’ section currently.

Included in this email are resources that will support the Weekly Spelling Task, the second part
of the Schofield and Sims questions and the next questions relating to the ‘The Truth about
Trolls’.

The second of the Sumdog grammar challenges - ‘Parts of Speech’will now also be available to
access.

We wish you a great week, and look forward to speaking to you all soon.

The Year 3 Team



